The Old Thomasonian

Issue 1 | December 2022



Thomas's

Merry Christmas from Thomas's Alumni







Dear Old Thomasonians,

Thank you for registering to join Thomas's Alumni. We are delighted to welcome you back to your old school community, be it as a past pupil, parent or member of staff.

We invited some alumni back to the Schools in the Summer Term this year, to launch the Association and also to mark 50 years of Thomas's. Please click here to see some photographs of the event set to appropriate 1970s music! As you can see, much fun was had by all; you may even recognise some familiar faces.

As our numbers are increasing, we are now in the process of planning some events to re-connect you with Thomas's. Details will follow next term when we will also be issuing our first full newsletter in March. We would love to hear from you and to share your news (personal and professional) and any favourite memories from your time at Thomas's. Please send your stories and photographs (old and new) to: alumni@thomas-s.co.uk

In the meantime, we send you all our very best wishes for Christmas and a happy 2023.

With warmest regards,

Thomas's Alumni Team

Joanna Copland (Cross-School) Nicola Diggle (Battersea) Helen Stewart-Morgan (Clapham) Andrea Street (Fulham) Allie Barnes-Wright (Kensington)

Thomas's: The Next Generation:

Alfie Crichton RBS (December 2022) and his mother, Alice Pelly RBN (December 1992)